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Parent Teacher Conferences are 
just a few days away. We are 
looking forward to seeing you on 
Tuesday, February 5th from 2:00 
PM to 8:00 PM.  Bennet 

Elementary students will be dismissed at 1:10 
this day. There will be afterschool Rec.  
  
Parent Teacher Conferences provide a time to 
celebrate your child’s achievements.  I am very 
proud of the growth our students are making!   
Thank you for all that you do to encourage 
learning at home, and for emphasizing the 
importance of school. 
 
If at any time, you have questions or concerns 
about school, please call me at 402.782.3535 or 
stop in at the office. Thank you for your 
continued support and have a wonderful 
weekend. 
 
Mrs. Walter 

 
 

 

Spring Music Concert 

The Spring Music Concert for 

4th-6th grade, Bennet Singers, 

and Bennet Band will be on Monday, 

April 29th at PHS. More Information will 

be coming home this spring. 

 

 

 

Character Counts 
Our Character Counts Pillar of the 

Month is “CARING.” 
 

To care means to: 
o Be kind 
o Be compassionate and show you 

care 
o Express gratitude 
o Forgive others 
o Help people in need 

 

 

Summer Ball Sign-up 

Ball sign-up for all Bennet/Palmyra area youth 

playing t-ball, softball, or baseball will be 

available at parent teacher conferences at 

Bennet Elementary from 2:00 PM- 8:00 PM. 

This will be the last scheduled time for 

registration. 

 
All boys and girl’s preschool thru 8th grade are 
eligible to play. 
 
Come to sign-up and speak with the Ball Club 
representatives regarding any questions you 
have about your kids playing ball this summer! 
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Upcoming Events    
 February 

-5th Parent Teacher Conferences 

-8th No School Winter Break 

-18th No School Teacher In-Service 

 

 
Fall Preschool Enrollment 

 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 

 

Bennet Boosters 

February 28th- Family 

Reading Night- 6:30-8:00 

PM. More information will 

be coming soon. 

 

It's Recorder time! 
3rd and 4th grade 

students will start 

playing recorders in February. Check your take 

home folder next week for the order form from 

Mrs. McCreight.  

 

KDG Round Up 

Bennet Elementary is registering students for 

Kindergarten for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Kindergarten Roundup will be held on Friday, 

April 9th from 9:00-11:00 AM.  Parents are 

encouraged to attend an informational meeting 

held at Bennet Elementary on Monday, April 4th    

at 6:30 PM.  

If you have a child who will be attending 

Kindergarten in the fall, please call Bennet 

Elementary at 402.782.3535. 

 

 

1st Grade Space Night 

 

 

 

No School  

Friday, February 8th 


